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October 31st Social Event
at Ken Tavernier's Home -
No Lunch Meeting - Attend
Ken's Holloween Potluck
starting at 5 PM!

SEE Details in the President's Leaf

Later in this issue is a summary of last week's speaker at our
Noon luncheon.



Services Projects or Fundraisers (2 point
maximum per event)

Dodger Fan Rule: Coming Late and Leaving Early
Doesn’t Count

Record Keeping will done by Endowment Board
Tres.

It's that Simple...

,s., The Four-Way Test
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Last Week's Speaker: Anne
Ferguson, Ph.D., Bay Area
Older Adults Founder




Bio

Anne manages Bay Area Older Adults' daily operations, long term strategy, finances,
fundraising,d, and volunteers. To further advocate for Bay Area seniors, Anne was
appointed as a member of the Aging Services Collaborative Leadership Council where
she works with other organizations and individuals to provide leadership and build
community-wide capacity to support, maintain, and promote the well-being of older
adults and their caregivers in Santa Clara County.

In the first part of her career, Anne was awarded two pre-doctoral and two post-
doctoral fellowship grants for cancer research and published 15 peer-reviewed
scientific articles within five years.

Anne received her Ph.D. from UC San Diego, pursued her American Cancer Society
postdoctoral fellowship to identify new breast tumor markers at The Johns Hopkins
School of Medicine, and completed her M.B.A. at San Jose State University.

Program
Message from our speaker:

Bay Area Older Adults is a nonprofit organization that serves more
than 120,000 adults age 50+ each year. Our mission is to improve
the health and well-being of older adults through health education,
lifelong learning, and physical activity programs. We trek on nature
trails, learn about different cultures, explore historic sites,
experience new culinary flavors and help connect you to people
with shared interests. All of these new adventures build new neural
connections, a social safety net, and a strong heart and lungs! To
learn more please visit www.bayareaolderadults.org

Cheers!

Anne

The Rotarians were impressed with all the activities that BAO are doing. Terri and | are
attending a Gilroy Hot Springs field trip on November 6th. Let us know if you are
interested in going with us. The website address is above and you should check it out.

ed. Brian O'Neill

Live on Facebook: Anne Ferguson - Bay
Area Older Adults - Rotary Club of

Almaden Valley San Jose California
Anne Ferguson - Bay Area Older Adults

continue »



Rotary Foundation

Please contact John Baker about your yearly contribution to the
Rotary Foundation. Remember funds going to TRF will come
back to our club as matching funds after being invested for three

Rotary @; INSPIRATION

Mailing address: Rotary Club of Almaden Valley, P.O. Box 2
95160, US





